
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 25th January 2019 

This week we have been… 
 Learning about aeroplanes as part of our ‘Ready Steady Go’ topic. We have 

listened to stories about aeroplanes, watched a real flight on our whiteboard 
and been exploring our aeroplane role-play areas! 

 Learning about the concept ‘forward’. 
 Practising our counting skills. We have been comparing two groups and 

recognising when they are the same and we have been separating a group 
of objects in three or four different ways. 

 Continuing to listen carefully for the initial sounds in words and sorting 
objects accordingly. 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 We are currently in need of role play items for our Home Corner areas. If 
you have anything that you no longer need and would be willing to donate 
we would be incredibly grateful! Items such as small arm chairs/ tub chairs 
for the children to sit in, play ironing boards and irons, play toasters, play 
washing machine/dishwashers etc. If you have anything that you may be 
willing to donate please let us know. Thank you in advance!  

 Please send your child with a warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves on their 
Forest Rangers day. Although we dress the children in waterproofs they still 
need lots of layers in the cold weather. 

AM children go to Forest Rangers on Tuesdays. 
All Day children go to Forest Rangers on Thursdays. 
PM children go to Forest Rangers on Fridays. 
 

 

 


